
 

 

       

 

     DEPARTMENT OF ZOOLOGY  

BAN ON SINGLE USE PLASTIC AWARENESS PROGRAM   

 

Organised by: TGTWRDC(G)Khammam,Department of Zoology in collaboration with 

National Service Scheme. 

Date: 22-07-2024. 

Objective: To create awareness on harmful effect of single use plastic.   

 

Activity: Poster presentation and display.   

 

Report: As per instruction form from secretary TGTWREIS Hyderabad, we department 

zoology had conducted poster presentation on awareness about single use plastic.  



 

 

We are a disaster waiting to happen and it is only a matter of time before our planet gives 

up on us. We are responsible for the trash on this earth, and it is our job to dispose of it the 

correct way. There is no reason that you need to use a plastic bag to carry a few items out to 

your car every time you go to the store. There is no reason you need to drink out of a plastic 

water bottle when you are very capable of filling a reusable cup. There is no reason as to 

why we are living our lives the way we are right now. Change needs to be made, and it all 

starts with our choices. So, let's start with saying goodbye to single-use plastic. 

In this program we prepared posters with the help of the students and displayed posters On 

wall different crucial places of college. 

 

By this activity we are given awareness about harmful effect of single use plastic through 

slogans and picture this posters. 

 


